
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release – 
 
Tippecanoe County Historical Association Awarded Grant from North Central Health Services 

for Feast of the Hunters’ Moon Safety Equipment 
  
Lafayette, IN (December 2, 2024)—The Tippecanoe County Historical Association (TCHA) has 
been awarded a grant of $57,084.75 from North Central Health Services (NCHS) for the 
installation of a weather warning system on the Feast of the Hunters’ Moon grounds.  
 
The Feast of the Hunters’ Moon is TCHA’s premier program. Spanning over 30 acres, this annual 
event welcomes visitors to explore the rich heritage of this area. An alert system will allow us to 
communicate any weather or other warnings with our visitors, better ensuring the safety of 
40,000 Feast attendees and the other hundreds of visitors that participate in our other living 
history programs throughout the year. 
 
“We are so thrilled to be able to expand the safety protocols in place to ensure that each Feast 
is a safe and welcoming environment for our visitors,” shares the Feast of the Hunters’ Moon 
Event Coordinator, Brooke Sauter. “Thanks to NCHS this alert system allows us to accomplish 
that.” Installation will begin in spring 2025.” 
 
This project is made possible through a generous grant from North Central Health Services 
(NCHS) administered by The Arts Federation. 
 
About the Tippecanoe County Historical Association 
The Tippecanoe County Historical Association (TCHA) is a non-profit organization dedicated to 
enriching the lives of the Tippecanoe County residents and visitors by collection, preserving, 
researching and sharing Tippecanoe County’s unique and diverse history.   

 
 

Contact: Claire Eagle, Executive Director 
Tippecanoe County Historical Association 

director@tippecanoehistory.org 
765-476-8411 
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